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MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
July 9, 2020 

 

                          FQHC and RHC Providers  
 
Effective January 27, 2020 
 
Medicare Telehealth Requirement – Procedure Code G2025 
 
Effective January 27, 2020, procedure code G2025 is eligible for reimbursement for all dual-eligible 
Medicare and Medicaid beneficiaries.  In accordance with Medicare, procedure code G2025 is to be 
utilized when telehealth services are rendered by the distant provider in an FQHC and RHC setting.  
 
The Department will submit a mass adjustment of all denied claims with procedure code G2025 on or 
after date of service January 27, 2020.  There is no further action necessary from the provider for claims 
that have already been reimbursed. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information 
If you have any questions, please contact the FQHC and RHC Program Officer at (406) 444-7018. 
For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or  
(406) 442-1837 or email MTPRHelpdesk@conduent.com. 
Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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